
 

 

In an effort to control the amount of outside food that is in our building, Everett High School will 

NOT allow any outside food in the building. This prevents disruptions to classes and any possible 

health hazards.  

 

1. Students are not permitted to order food for delivery to Everett High School 

2. Any food and/or beverages delievered from outside vendors will be denied 

3. Any food and/or beverages delivered from parents/guardians or anyone else (without prior 

approval from administration), will be denied. 

 

Thank you for continuing to work with us as partners in your child’s education. 

Any questions or comments may be directed to the Administration of Everett High School     

(517-755-1080). 


